
 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to The Grove  

                            

 
 

Welcome to The Grove Primary School.  

 

We can’t wait to meet you. We have lots of 
fun at school and we know that you will really 
enjoy playing and learning here. This booklet 
will show you some of the places that you will 

be using when you start school. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

School opens at 8.45. 

You will come in through the Community  

Entrance 

 

 

 

 

and walk down the long corridor to our class-
room. 

Can you 

spot our 

door right 

at the end? 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Your first job is 
to hang up our 
coats and book 
bags on our 
pegs.  

 

The pegs will have your name on them. 

 

If you have a packed lunch it will go on the 
green trolley.  



 

 

 

 

 

During the day, we will learn about new 
things. We have a phonics session every day 
and we also have a Literacy and Maths lesson. 
During the week we also have fun finding out 
about the world and  carrying out creative ac-
tivities.  

 This is where we sit for our learning, the  

register and for lots of stories! 



 

 

 

 

 

You get lots of time to explore the activities in our class-
room. You can choose where you want to go. 

Here are some of the areas you can explore. 



 

 

 

 

 

Here are some of the areas you can go and ex-
plore outside.  



 

 

 

 

 

We have lunchtime at 12pm. We eat our lunch in 
the school hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then we get to go and play outside 

on the playground or field.  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

This is the hall. This 
is where go for our 
lunch, our PE les-
sons and our assem-
blies 

 

 

 

In the library we can listen to  

stories and borrow books.  

  

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

These are the toilets that you will use. 

 

  

   

 

This is the sink where you will wash your 
hands for snack and before lunch. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  
School finishes at 3.10pm.We get our coats and 
book bags from our pegs and then sit on the 

carpet for a story. You can take home anything 
that you have made.   

Your grown ups will come to our outdoor area 
to collect you. Your teacher will call your name 
when they see your 
grown up.  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

            At school we wear school uniform.  
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

You will need a white polo shirt and school  

jumper. 

 

  

 

 

 


